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We support this bill.  Untreated stormwater sediment from a large area of municipal 

streets and the state highway discharges directly into the Port's marina boat basin.  

Unless dredged, it will break apart docks and preclude boater access into slips.  The 

Port ends up addressing the issue by obtaining state and federal permits, testing 

sediments for proper disposal, and contracting for dredging services.  This is an 

expensive and time consuming process. 


